

## The State of New Hampshire

# **DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES**



Robert R. Scott, Commissioner

May 08, 2024

RAYMOND GRACZYK **NLR INC PO BOX 680 EAST WINDSOR CT 06088-0680** 

**Subject: Hazardous Waste Transporter Registration Renewal Confirmation** 

#### **Dear RAYMOND GRACZYK:**

Your hazardous waste transporter renewal registration application has been received and accepted by the Department of Environmental Services (NHDES).

This letter shall be proof of registration. A copy of this letter must be carried in each vehicle used to transport federal and state listed or characteristic hazardous wastes, including used oil, in and through the State of New Hampshire. Hazardous waste transporters and their employees shall display a copy of this letter upon request of any law enforcement officer or agent of the Waste Management Division.

**Registration number TNH-0339** is assigned to your company. This number should be referenced in all correspondence with this office. Display this number on all vehicles used to transport hazardous wastes in and through New Hampshire in accordance with Fnv-Hw 603.02.

Please refer to the transporter regulations at <a href="https://www.des.nh.gov/waste/hazardous-waste/reporting">https://www.des.nh.gov/waste/hazardous-waste/reporting</a>. By registering to transport hazardous waste in New Hampshire the registered transporter has agreed to comply with the regulations as they pertain to the transportation of hazardous waste in New Hampshire. Failure to comply with the regulations may result in enforcement action by NHDES.

Transporters shall maintain financial responsibility as required under 49 CFR section 387.9. Discontinuance of this responsibility by the transporter may result in revocation of your company's eligibility to transport hazardous waste in New Hampshire.

This registration shall expire on June 30, 2025. Forms for renewal of your registration will be supplied by the Waste Management Division. Completed renewal registration forms shall be returned to the Waste Management Division by May 15.

If you need further information or have any questions on transportation registration, please contact me at 603-271-3203.

Sincerely,

Maria

Digitally signed by Maria Michel Date:

Maria Michel, Supervisor

Reporting and Information Mgmt Section

Tel: (603) 271-3203 Fax: (603) 271-2181

Email: maria.michel@des.nh.gov



## The State of New Hampshire

# **DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES**



#### Robert R. Scott, Commissioner

June 04, 2025

RAYMOND GRACZYK NLR INC PO BOX 680 EAST WINDSOR CT 06088-0680

**Subject: Hazardous Waste Transporter Registration Renewal Confirmation** 

#### **Dear RAYMOND GRACZYK:**

Your hazardous waste transporter renewal registration application has been received and accepted by the Department of Environmental Services (NHDES).

This letter shall be proof of registration. A copy of this letter must be carried in each vehicle used to transport federal and state listed or characteristic hazardous wastes, including used oil, in and through the State of New Hampshire. Hazardous waste transporters and their employees shall display a copy of this letter upon request of any law enforcement officer or agent of the Waste Management Division.

**Registration number TNH-0339** is assigned to your company. This number should be referenced in all correspondence with this office. Display this number on all vehicles used to transport hazardous wastes in and through New Hampshire in accordance with Env-Hw 603.02.

Please refer to the transporter regulations at <a href="https://www.des.nh.gov/waste/hazardous-waste/reporting">https://www.des.nh.gov/waste/hazardous-waste/reporting</a>. By registering to transport hazardous waste in New Hampshire the registered transporter has agreed to comply with the regulations as they pertain to the transportation of hazardous waste in New Hampshire. Failure to comply with the regulations may result in enforcement action by NHDES.

Transporters shall maintain financial responsibility as required under 49 CFR section 387.9. Discontinuance of this responsibility by the transporter may result in revocation of your company's eligibility to transport hazardous waste in New Hampshire.

**This registration shall expire on June 30, 2026.** Forms for renewal of your registration will be supplied by the Waste Management Division. Completed renewal registration forms shall be returned to the Waste Management Division by May 15.

If you need further information or have any questions on transportation registration, please contact me at 603-271-3203.

Sincerely,

Maria Michel, Supervisor

Reporting and Information Mgmt Section

Tel: (603) 271-3203 Fax: (603) 271-2181

Email: maria.michel@des.nh.gov